Asian Journal of Multidimensional Research

ISSN: 2278-4853 Vol. 11, Issue 6, June 2022 SJIF 2022 = 8.179 A peer reviewed journal

POST DEMONETIZATION IMPACT ON ECONOMY OF INDIA

Dr Nayan Deep*

*Assistant Professor in Economics, S D Mahila Mahavidyalya Narwana, Haryana INDIA Email id: nayan.anurodh@gmail.com

DOI: 10.5958/2278-4853.2022.00153.7

ABSTRACT

Demonetization in India will be five years old on November 8, 2021. It was on this day in 2016, at 8 p.m., when Prime Minister Narendra Modi announced that the 500- and 1000-rupee notes — which together constituted 86% of the money in circulation — would no longer be considered legal tender in India. According to its initial stated goals, the policy of demonetization was meant to encourage the use of digital payments. A major promise of demonetization was that hoarders of cash would be obliged to deposit it in the banks as a result of the currency being demonetized. According to the Prime Minister's announcement of the policy, "Which honest person would not be saddened by news of crores of currency notes secreted beneath the mattresses of government officers? Or by stories of money recovered in "gunny sacks"". People who possessed unexplained cash were expected to either disclose it to the tax authorities or get rid of it. Demonstration has been regarded as a "surgical blow" against corruption by many.

KEYWORDS: *Demonetization, Impact of Note Ban of Economy.*

REFERENCES

- 1. Care Ratings professional risk opinion "Impact of demonetization on GDP" Nov.18, 2016
- **2.** Sukanta Sarkar. The parallel economy in India: Causes, impacts & government initiatives. Economic Journal of Developmental, 2010; 11-12(1-2):124-134.
- **3.** http://www.brandsacademyindia.com/blog/impact-of- demonetization-on-different-sectors-of-society/.
- **4.** http://indianexpress.com/article/india/india news india/india- has-demonetised-high-value-currency-beforein-1978- 4364851.
- 5. http://www.indiaspend.com/special reports/indiademonetizes-currency-after-36-years-75606
- **6.** http://www.financialexpress.com/economy/history-of-demonetisation-when-morarji-desaigovernment ceased-rs-500-rs-1000-and-rs-
- 7. http://marketrealist.com/2016/11/can-demonetization-impact-indian-economy/
- **8.** "How Successful was Demonetisation? Four Takeaways From the RBI's Annual Report". The Wire. 30 August 2018. 13 October 2018.

Asian Journal of Multidimensional Research

ISSN: 2278-4853 Vol. 11, Issue 6, June 2022 SJIF 2022 = 8.179 A peer reviewed journal

- **9.** Padmanabhan, Vishnu (3 September 2018). "From GDP growth to black money, costs outweigh benefits of demonetisation". Mint. 20 October 2018.
- **10.** "Only 1.2% of ₹1,000 notes not returned to banks: RBI report". The Hindu. 30 August 2017. 26 February 2018 via www.thehindu.com.
- 11. "Has demonetization really boosted income tax collections?" 23 May 2017.
- 12. "Did Demonetization Increase Tax Base? Not Really".
- **13.** Sharma, Tanisha (25 September 2018). "Did cash ban help raise tax base? ITRs rising, but not tax collection". The Economic Times.
- **14.** "Demonetisation impact: Greater Hyderabad Municipal Corporation collects over Rs 160 crore in just four days". India.com. 15 November 2016.
- 15. "Was the boost in digital payments after demonetization temporary?". 26 April 2018.